

Virginia MIRC <vamirc@mirc.virginia.gov>

I support expanding Medicaid to 400,000 Virginians

1 message

Sue Leonard

Reply-To:
To: vamirc@mirc.virginia.gov

Tue, Oct 8, 2013 at 9:32 AM

Oct 8, 2013

Virginia Medicaid Innovation and Reform Commission VA

Dear Medicaid Innovation and Reform Commission,

Not only is appropriate that a Commonwealth protect it's own, but it would assist Virginia taxpayers. It would provide coverage to those who of necessity use the ER as their primary care physician, and it also means that Virginians' federal tax dollars will stay in Virginia rather than paying for coverage in other (might I add "red and blue") states. It only makes financial and moral sense,

Sincerely,

Sue Leonard

20191